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The Foundation is pleased to invite you to the Final Conference of the European LLL-project  

Tertiary Lifelong Learning for people in mid life (THEMP) 

which will be held the 14 de November 2013  (8.30  - 17.30 h)  

in the Aula Magna of the Universidad de Barcelona (Gran Via de les Corts Catalanes, 585). 

  

THEMP has analysed lifelong learning programmes at universities in 7 EU members (Czech Republic, Germany, Hungary, Italy, 

Netherlands,  Spain and the United Kingdom) on its social effectiveness. The project provides a mapping of the tertiary lifelong 

learning systems in these countries and has carried out three case studies in each of the aforementioned countries. The objective has 

been the analysis of strong and weak points regarding the labour market impact and providing a frame of reference to evaluate the 

social effectiveness of the programmes of tertiary lifelong learning programmes in terms of quality of work and life. 

The conference will be attained by responsible for tertiary lifelong learning from European higher education institutions and by 

European experts of labour markets; education and training policies; and training and learning in tertiary education. 

Please, confirm your assistance filling the  Subscription form available at: http://www.fundacioncyd.org/formulario-inscripcion  
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